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Basl1ington, i)Qt 20515 

The Honorable Michael E. Horowitz 

Inspector General 
Depa11ment of Justice 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

John V. Kelly 

Acting Inspector General 

Depai1ment of Homeland Security 
245 Murray Lane SW 

Washington, D.C. 20528 

June 29, 2018 

The Honorable Daniel R. Levinson 

Inspector General 

Depai1ment of Health and Human Services 

200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20201 

Dear Mr. Horowitz, Mr. Levinson, ai1d Mr. Kelly: 

We are writing to request an investigation into the Trump Administration's "zero 

tolerance" policy-as well as its policy of separating children from their parents at the border­
and the partial reversal of these policies through President Trump's Executive Order on June 20, 

2018. 

We strongly oppose these misguided and destructive policies. In addition, based on the 
events of the past several months, we have grave concerns about how the Department of Justice, 
Department of Homeland Security, and Department of Health and Human Services considered, 

prepared for, and executed these policies. We request that you examine this entire process­

including legal, logistical, coordination, and public information issues-and issue a report 
detailing the ways in which these efforts were deficient or could have been improved. 

For exainple, multiple rep011s indicate that, before implementing the child separation 
policy, the Trump Administration failed to put in place adequate protocols to reunite children 

and their parents at the resolution of these proceedings: 

No protocols have been put in place for keeping track of parents and children 

concunently, for keeping parents and children in contact with each other while they are 
separated, or for eventually reuniting them. 1

Multiple reports also indicate that the Trump Administration has been depo11ing parents 

without their children: 

1 The Government Has No Plan for Reuniting the Immigrant Families It Is Tearing Apart, New Yorker 
(June 18, 2018) ( on line at www.newyorker.com/news/news-desk/the-government-has-no-plan-for-reuniting-the­
imm igrant-families-it-is-tearing-apart). 
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